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Dear Ambassador,

Thank you for participating at the information market at CSG Prins Maurits/RGO Goeree-

Overflakkee. This information market will take place on February 4, 2020, 18.30 hrs. — 21.30 hrs.
Please make sure to arrive half an hour before the information market starts. The target group of this
eventis 4, 5 and 6 VWO students.

The school's address is: Kon. Julianaweg 54, 3241 XC, Middelharnis (RGO)

The EAO will send one banner and one box of flyers to the school. A courier will retrieve the items
the day after. The banners are very easy to use but have to be handled with care. Please make sure
the banners and box of flyers are returned to the school in an orderly fashion. You will also have a
table available to set up your stand.

The responsible ambassador during the fair is Matti Tielrooij. The responsible Ambassador will arrange
travel plans and can be approached for questions by other ambassadors.

Don't forget to wear your ambassadors blouse or shirt.

After the event, please fill in the questionnaire that you will find on the website of the EAQO.

If you have any questions, please turn to your First Ambassador or to the EAO. After 17.00 the EAO
will not be available, so in that case you can contact your First Ambassador.

Kind regards,
The EAO Team
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